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Hello Parents and Carers 

We would like to say a big thank you for the colourful display we had 

around the school this morning with all the yellow. You helped raise a 

fantastic £155 for the Youngminds.org.uk charity  

 

Lola has raised a brilliant 

£32 by not eating sweets 

for a week !! Well done  

Despite all the sickness and 

other bugs going around at 

this time of year we would 

like to congratulate Year 2 

for having 100% attendance 
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Congratulations to this weeks  Star Learners 

Joseph was set a challenge 

to step up his work and he 

achieved it in all subjects.  

Well done  

Lucan is star learner for working hard in Maths 

to learn the formal method for addition and for 

his hard work on Writing to edit punctuation 

through his own work. He also helped a friend 

with their experiment in Science.  

Storm is the star learner for her 

excellent Maths work and amazing 

attitude to learning. 

Well done to Jack whose 

behaviour has improved 

100% this week 

We are very 
proud of our star 
learner this week. 
Her perseverance 
in Phonics is 
paying off, she 
has done some 
excellent writing! 

Congratulations to Erin 

for having a fantastic 

start in year 5 

Year 1 star learner is 

James. He has shown good 

problem solving Skills in 

maths and wowed us with 

his answers to a variety a 

questions in different 

learning topics. 
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Hannah’s haircut for the Living Room charity is next Thursday 

15th October. If you’d like to support Hannah or find out further 

information then please click on the link below: 

https://www.livingroomherts.org/fundraisers/hannahs-big-chop 

 

We look forward to seeing your new look Hannah 

This year we will be taking individual Christmas 

photos of the children and will be selling them 

framed to parents and carers.  The photo shoot 

date is Thursday 22nd October.  Please make sure 

your child is in their full uniform for this day.  We 

will then send home a proof and order form for 

you to return 

A couple of reminders: 

Parents evening would normally be held on the 13th October. If you would 

like a further chat with your child’s teacher after receiving their report 

please contact the office for a Teams time slot. 

 

And year 6 the closing date for applications to secondary school is Saturday 

31 October 2020.  Further information is available at: 

www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/admissions 

https://www.livingroomherts.org/fundraisers/hannahs-big-chop
http://www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/admissions

